
Ashby wastewater upgrades 

Notice of Proposal 

Nexus #166345067 

 

 

To cater for future growth in Ashby, Water Corporation 

is proposing to construct a 365m wastewater pipeline. 

The pipeline will run along the City of Wanneroo’s depot, 

and along Lautrec Loop.  

 

Subject to obtaining all necessary approvals, the 

proposed work is scheduled to commence early-2025 

and with an estimated completion date in mid-2025. 

 

Construction of the new pipeline will be mixed using 

open trenching, an underground drilling method and 

pipe bridge support, upon completion of the works all 

impacted areas will be reinstated. 

 

Please refer to the instructions below or in the attached 

letter if you would like to raise any objections to the 

proposed work. 

 

Any objections to the proposed works will be considered 

if lodged in writing and addressed to the Project 

Manager – Francois Remond, Water Corporation, PO 

Box 100, Leederville, WA, 6902, or via email at 

Francois.Remond@watercorporation.com.au by Friday 

23 February, 2024. 
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